THOMAS KLEVEN
4914 N. Braeswood
Houston, Texas 77096

May 5, 1997

Mr. Tony Flores
P.0O. Box 1592
Houston, TX

Dear Tony:

I am writing to thank you for all your hard work in
designing the plans for the renovation work on our house
and in supervising the construction. We are most pleased
with the job, and would most certainly recommend you to
others.

Yours,

Vo



